
 

 

 

Bulletin Highlights 
 

 

Thirtieth Sunday in Ordinary Time ~ Year A  
29th October 2017 

St Clare’s Annual Fair 

The big event has been scheduled for Saturday 4 November from 9:00 AM to 3:00 PM. There will be many, many 

attractions like chocolate wheel, art and craft, trash and treasure, fresh fruit and vegetables, BBQ, Devonshire tea, 

confectionary and much more.  

 

There will be added activities for the kids with a big, big variety of rides. And there’s a whole day of first class 

entertainment. The St Clare’s Annual Fair will be a fun day out for the whole family. Not to be missed. 

 

 

 

Men’s Movie and Pizza Night 

The next night will be held in the Heritage Hall on Friday 10th November commencing at 6:45 

PM. The cost is just $10 and includes a movie, gourmet pizza and refreshments.  

 

For this special occasion, first timers are free. All men are invited to come along and enjoy the 

fellowship. And you won’t go home hungry. For more information and catering, please contact 

Ken on 0417-244 059 or the parish office by the Friday morning, 10 November. All men warmly 

invited 

 

 

Sunday 5:00 PM   ⇒ 4:00 PM F.H.C. Mass  

In keeping with the practice of the past few years, on Sunday 26 November the normal 5:00 PM Mass will be moved 

an hour earlier to 4:00 PM to better provide for our parishioners who have children celebrating FHC.  

 

In previous years about a dozen families have chosen the Sunday evening Mass for their children to celebrate FHC 

because it’s their normal Mass of attendance. The earlier time is obviously more convenient for out-of-town visitors 

who after a little FHC gathering, may need to drive home over a substantial distance for work the next day.  

 

Our regular parishioners are requested to attend this Mass to provide prayerful support. Because of the smaller 

numbers, this FHC Mass is generally only about 10 minutes longer than the normal 5:00 PM Mass. 



 

 

ALL SAINTS ~WEDNESDAY 1 NOVEMBER 

Mass at St Clare’s Presbytery is on at 8:00 AM as usual. Mass at St Paul’s is on at 9:30 AM with Father Michael to allow 

the presence of the children. It’s not possible to have an evening Mass because of the Catholic Enrichment Programme 

and because Father Joe is on leave. Apologies for any inconvenience. 

 

ALL SOUL’S  ~THURSDAY 2ND NOVEMBER 

Masses at St Clare’s (8:00 AM) & St Paul’s (9:00 AM). 

 

 

 

 

First Holy Communion 

The programme moves to another phase this weekend with the distribution of the workbooks. After Mass, 

parents and children are advised to move to the parish meeting room and collect the personalised books. 

Also, a second leaflet is available to confirm the workshops to which families have been assigned. However, 

this will be almost exactly the same as last week because there were only a few requests for change. Thanks. 

Please be mindful that workshops begin this Monday 30 October. Before the workshop, parents are asked to 

read page 3 and assist their children complete page 4. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


